
Swedish School of Atlanta 

 

Policy for Reimbursement of Tuition Fee 

Tuition: 
Tuition fee for Swedish School of Atlanta is covering one semester and will be required to be 
paid by the student’s parents up front (before the beginning of the semester). Request for 
payment will be done by the Swedish school of Atlanta via e-mail.  
All payments after due date indicated in the mail will be charged with additional 10%. 
 
Student joining Swedish School of Atlanta after a semester start will be required to pay full 
tuition fee with no exceptions. 

Swedish School of Atlanta – Non Profit Organization  
Swedish School of Atlanta is a non-profit organization. From an economic point of view it 
means our anticipated income will closely match our expected cost. This is also the main 
reason the school can keep the tuition fee at such a low level.  Certain drop outs with full 
reimbursement can hurt the school’s economy and on the future tuition fees. To avoid this 
the board of Swedish School of Atlanta has decided to have a clear reimbursement policy.  

Non-completion – reimbursement  
In the case of early non-completion, i.e. drop out after second session the student has 
begun his or her studies, 30% of the tuition fee for the current semester is reimbursed. The 
parents must notify Swedish School of Atlanta in writing (e-mail) before beginning of 3rd 
session for the student: swedishschoolatlanta@gmail.com.  
 
All notifications received after beginning of 3rd session for the student is non-refundable. 
 
In case the student starts the school during the semester the above still applies. However, 
Swedish School of Atlanta has the right to cover all cost specifically related to this student 
before any reimbursement (i.e. cost of books and solo shipping etc.) 
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